
Project Update: August 2013 

Many activities have been realised during August and early September 2013: campaign of 
fighting against bushfires; preparation of an open week in the natural reserve of Bururi, 
control of the limit of the reserve and sharing of the experience of collaboration with local 
communities with others colleagues chief wardens of others protected areas of Burundi. 
 

The pictures show the communities started walking inside the reserve to verify the integrity 
of the limit, contemplating the diversity of the reserve and sharing their knowledge about 
the richness of the natural reserve of Bururi. 

 

This experience of collaboration with local communities in the protection of the reserve has 
been positively paid. It is duplicated now in other protected areas. 

 

 

 
 


